
 
 
 
April 11, 2008 
 
Via e-mail (sunrise@aspeneg.com) only 
 
Billie Blanchard, CPUC / Lynda Kastoll, BLM 
c/o Aspen Environmental Group 
235 Montgomery Street, Ste. 935 
San Francisco, CA 94104 
 
Re: A.06-08-010 (RPCC’s Draft DEIR Comments) 
 
Dear Ms. Blanchard and Ms. Kastoll: 
 
Rancho Penasquitos Concerned Citizens (“RPCC”) thanks you and your respective 
staffs/contractors for the incredible time and effort you have put into the DEIR for the 
Sunrise project.  You will be happy to know that RPCC does not have any substantive 
comments on the DEIR, other than to say that you and your staff, in RPCC’s view, 
correctly identified not only the environmentally superior alternative through the Coastal 
link (system upgrades), but the environmentally superior alternatives to the project as a 
whole. 
 
RPCC spent a considerable amount of time focusing its efforts on providing an 
alternative within the Coastal link that was not only cost effective and reliable, but was an 
alternative that impacted our communities and the environment the least.  Once again, 
thank you for your analysis and the DEIR’s recognition of this fact. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
/s/Harvey M. Payne 
 
Harvey M. Payne 
  
HMP/hmp  
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